
Salome Consolidated Elementary School Dist. No 30 
 

Notice 
 
 

The Governing Board members of Salome Elementary School Dist. No 30 are 

going to be meeting for their regular board meeting on February 10, 2025 at 6:00 

PM instead of February 17, 2025. This meeting will be held in room 124.  


